
Dear Valued Customer, 

Due to the Summer holidays in Japan, our office will be closed on the following 
days: 

Aug. 10th (Sat.) to Aug. 18th (Sun.) 

Please note that there will be possible delay in processing orders during this period. 
We will resume our business on Aug. 19 (Mon.)

Thank you, 

Best Regards, 

YUEI CO.,LTD. 
1-8-39, HONJO-NISHI 
HIGASHI-OSAKA City, OSAKA JAPAN 
Tel : +81-6-6747-5602 


